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October 23, 2017

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc.
OPSB Case No. 17-2136-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On October 18, 2017, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (“VEDO”) filed
a pre-application notification letter in order for the Ohio Power Siting Board
(“Board”) to open a case for the proposed 20-inch Xenia to Wilberforce
Pipeline Replacement Project, City of Xenia and Xenia Township, Greene
County, Ohio. By this letter, VEDO withdraws the pre-application
notification letter filed on October 18, 2017.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Sally W. Bloomfield
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